
    Home       Learning 
6th October 2017 

Phonics, Literacy & Numeracy Reminders and Next Week’s Learning 

Home Learning Sheets will be provided weekly 

to share the learning which has taken place 

during that week at school and looks ahead to 

the following week.  It is very important that 

this letter is read each week. 

 

The children completed the NSPCC Pants training 

on Wednesday this week.  The aim of this session 

was to teach children that what is inside your 

pants and knickers is private and belongs only to 

them.  The Pantosaurus song, which was part of 

the session, can be found on YouTube or on the 

NSPCC website.  

 

In Phonics we have introduced rhyme and 

alliteration.  See if you can make a rhyming 

string e.g. dog-log-hog or an alliteration string 

e.g. apple-ant-anchor. 

 

In literacy we read the story ‘The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar’ by Eric Carle.  See if your child can 

retell the story to you and name the healthy food 

he eats. 

 

During Maths we have been ordering numbers 

from 0-10.  Play the game ‘Counting Caterpillar’ 

from the website www.ictgames.com to practise 

this learning 

 

A large proportion of children are finding it 

difficult to write their name and recognise 

numbers 0-10.  Please practise these key skills 

with your child. 

Next week we will base our learning on ‘Harvest 

and Farming.’  If your child has any interesting 

items related to this weekly topic they can bring 

them to school on Friday for Show and Tell. 

 

The children will continue with their P.E lessons on 

Tuesday.  Practise getting changed with your child 

as this is a key skill that helps your child become 

independent.  Make sure earrings are not warn on 

this day to keep your child safe. 

 

Please ensure your child has a coat in school at 

all times as the weather is beginning to turn 

cold. 

 

Unfortunately some items of clothing are going 

missing. Darcie in Voles Class has lost two 

cardigans. Check all your child’s belongings this 

weekend to ensure your child hasn’t taken another 

child’s clothes home by mistake.  ALL clothing must 

be named including coats and shoes.  Hand written 

labels will only last for a short period of time; 

printed or embroidered name labels are much 

clearer and will last longer. 

 

Mr Snelling is in school but does not teach on 

Wednesdays as part of his planning and 

management time.  Mrs Murison will teach Voles 

class on this day with Mrs Howes as the 

classroom teaching assistant. 

 

All children must have a book bag in school to help 

take home letter, work and their belongings. 
 

Well done to all the children for finding lots of 

signs of Autumn during our walk on Monday! 

http://www.ictgames.com/

